
From: Schultz, Adam
Sent: 12/21/2012 2:30:28 PM
To: Redacted

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Simon, Jason (jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); O'Rourke, Shannon 
(Shannon.0'Rourke@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Confidential Response to DRA's Proest to AL 4007-E

j_jj Redacte

Could you please forward the confidential version of PG&E’s response (from March 2012) to 
DRA’s protest of AL 4007-E? It appears that I only have the public version in my email.

If you could please “reply-all” this email, as I will be out of the office next week.

Thanks and Happy Holidays!,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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